

B.R.S. Semester - 3 (CBCS) Examination
Oct/Nov - 2022 (OLD COURSE)
ENGLISH(FOUNDATION - 5)

Time: 2:30 Hours**Marks: 70****Instructions:**

1. All questions are compulsory.
2. Figures to the right indicate marks.

-
- Q.1(A) Answer the following question in one line each. (08)
1. What did Phileas do at club?
 2. Who is Ralph?
 3. Who is the writer of the story round the world in Eighty Day's?
 4. What was the name of Phileas's servant?
 5. How much money did the robber steal from the bank?
 6. What is the name of the ship in which Fogg travelled from Suez to Bombay?
 7. Who was following Fogg from Suez to Bombay?
 8. Who met Passpertont on the desk of Magnolia?
- Q.1(B) Answer the following question in brief. (Any two) (06)
1. Which two unusual things happened on October 2nd?
 2. Why was fix sure that Fogg was the bank robber?
 3. What happened to passpertount in Bombay Temple?
 4. What did the priests intend to do to Anda?
- Q.2(A) Write short note on Any one of the following. (07)
1. Journey of Phileas Fogg.
 2. The Procession Episode.
 3. Temple Episode.
- Q.2(B) Draw Character sketch on Any one of the following. (07)
1. Mr. Phileas Fogg.
 2. Aouda.
 3. Passpertont.
- Q.3 Correct the following sentences, if necessary. (14)
1. He frequently Comes late.
 2. We play Cricket On Sunday.
 3. She writes at present.
 4. I have just completed my work.
 5. Take an umbrella it is raining.
 6. The lived here for 20 years.
 7. Mehul read when the door bell rang.
 8. The patient died before the doctor came.
 9. When I entered the theatre the movie started.
 10. Don't disturb Vrushti reads.
 11. India had won the match last week.
 12. I generally reach office in time.
 13. We are going to temple everyday.
 14. Look! Dogs bark at strangers.

Q.4(A) Change the following Sentences into passive voice. (07)

1. A person rang the bell.
2. Atharva plays flute.
3. Deepak planted a tree.
4. Gardner is watering plants.
5. Gandhiji preached Non-violence.
6. Krupa is preparing sweets.
7. I was singing a song.

Q.4(B) Translate the following sentences into Gujarati. (07)

1. Time is short. Time is Valuable Don't waste it.
2. Anger is our enemy avoid it.
3. I resolve to be an optimistic under all Circumstances.
4. Positive thinking is indispensable if we want to be happy.
5. Victory and defeat are transitory and momentary.
6. Never grieve your losses. Grief cannot bring back your losses.
7. A learned man does not bind himself with any attachment.

Q.5(A) Write a letter to your father regarding Hostel facilities and routine. (07)

OR

Q.5(A) Write a letter to your brother who neglects his studies. Advise him to Concentrate in his Studies.

Q.5(B) Reading the following paragraph and answer the question given below. (07)

Childhood is somewhat free from worries. But when the child grows up into an adult or a youth, countless desires start consuming him day by day. He knows neither rest nor peace of mind. The moment one desire is satisfied, another crops up in a never-ending vicious circle. In due course of time, old age pounces upon him like a tiger. Physical strength and senses fail him. He trembles, as he tries to walk. His unfulfilled desire and passions tear him to pieces. Broken hearted and despised by all his sons, daughter and wife, he breathes his last in great agony and is born again and again to fulfil his unfulfilled desires. The cycle is once again pedalled. He keeps on pedalling it till he realizes the immortality of his blissful Soul. The Gita can rescue him from the cycle of births and deaths.

QUESTIONS: -

1. What consume the youth day by day?
2. What happens when one desire is satisfied?
3. What happens in due course of time?
4. What happens in an old age?
5. How does he take the last breath?
6. Till when does he take Re-birth?
7. What can the Gita do?
